
Subject: Objection to Proposed Quarry Development at Lea Castle Site 
 
Dear Worcestershire County Council Planning Team, 
 
I am writing to express my strong objection to the proposed quarry development at the 
Lea Castle site by NRS. This project poses serious risks to our community, environment, 
and local infrastructure, particularly given its proximity to an our home, 450 meters, 5 
school and a large new residential estate. 
 
1. Environmental Impact: 
ÑőĲШƓƖŸƓŸƚĲĬШƕƨċƖƖǃШƽŔũũШƚŔŊŰŔǯĦċŰƣũǃШĬŔƚƣƨƖĤШũŸĦċũШƽŔũĬũŔŉĲШőċĤŔƣċƣƚЯШƓċƖƣŔĦƨũċƖũǃШ
ċǭĲĦƣŔŰŊШƓƖŸƣĲĦƣĲĬШƚƓĲĦŔĲƚШƣőċƣШċƖĲШŔŰƣĲŊƖċũШƣŸШƣőĲШċƖĲċѣƚШĤŔŸĬŔƻĲƖƚŔƣǃЮШÑőŔƚШĬŔƚƖƨƓƣŔŸŰШ
ƽŔũũШŰŸƣШŸŰũǃШőċƖůШũŸĦċũШǰŸƖċШċŰĬШŉċƨŰċШĤƨƣШċũƚŸШƖĲĬƨĦĲШƣőĲШŰċƣƨƖċũШĤĲċƨƣǃШċŰĬШ
t



I am also concerned at the lack of appropriate consultation for the latest proposed 
amendments which concern me in relation to dust and noise as the high of the bunds 
are reduced. 
 
Why should NRS be allowed to substantially revise their application without starting the 
application process again. They should not be allowed to try to mitigate concerns as 
they go. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
John Knowles  
23 Bowdler Close 
Kidderminster 
DY10 2 PH 
 


